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Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Years 8 & 9 SCOTLAND EXPEDITION – KNOYDART PENINSULA - PLACES STILL AVAILABLE 
 
 

After initial sign-up to our Knoydart expedition we still have some spaces available. Therefore, we are 
happy to offer the opportunity for anybody interested who missed out on the initial sign up to secure a 
place for their son on this summer's expedition 
 
The trip has been priced as £975 per student and in order to secure a spot we will require a  30% deposit 
of £292.50 in order to secure a spot on the expedition available for payment right now on parent pay. 
Following this, the remaining balance will be paid off in monthly instalments. If there are any concerns 
or issues related to the cost of the expedition please don’t hesitate to contact me and I can look into 
whether there may be any support available.  
 
The expedition will run between the 15/6/25 and the 21/6/25.  
 
If we receive more sign up for these spots than we have places available a random allocation process 
will be used in order to ensure equity for all students. 
 
Please find attached a link to the information booklet and video for the expedition from the living project 
which can provide more information on the unique experience camping in the UK’s last remaining 
wilderness. 
 

I will be happy to answer any questions you may have by email (address below).  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr C. Mulholland 
cmm@rgshw.com 
Trip Organiser 
 

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1485Z4Bq0ifX_pXkR5IbslDZ8VlvG_jPO
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Mbe5jid6i48
mailto:cmm@rgshw.com

